
Susan Goodwin
Bowerbank
LD 1763
Dear Sen. Baldacci, Rep. Roberts and IFWC Members:  I am writing to voice my full 
support for LD 1763, legislation to ban floating camps on Maine lakes.  I am very 
concerned about the risk to the health of  Maine lakes posed by floating camps that 
could discharge waste directly or via leaky plumbing into the water.  Equally 
important is the disruption to fish and wildlife that depend on the shoreline habitat 
that could easily be disrupted by floating camps.  


